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ABUTTER’S NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Planning Board Meeting 
April 4, 2022 

    7:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
 

The Town of Warner Planning Board has received an application for a Home Occupation. As of 
State Law (RSA 675:7), the Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on the request. Notification 
of this hearing is being made to all abutters. The hearing will give you the opportunity to look at 
the proposal, ask questions and make comments. The application is also on file for public 
inspection on the warner.nh.us web site. This is a public meeting, and you are invited to attend. 

This meeting will be held in hybrid format, in person at the Town Hall and remote participation 
through Zoom conferencing. *Please mute your audio, until recognized to speak. Participants can 
use the raise the hand or chat feature on Zoom to be recognized to speak. All conversation is 
inclusive and documented as part of the public record. All meetings are audio and video recorded. 

Mask wearing is MANDATORY for ALL individuals participating in the in-person meeting.  Audience 

chairs will be 6 feet apart. Once members are seated they may remove their masks to speak.  

 

 Join Zoom Meeting:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87061407427  

 Meeting ID:  870 6140 7427  

 Passcode:  1234 

  

 
Subdivision Application 

Applicant: Daniel Reidy 

Owners: Daniel Reidy and Margi Lord 

Address:  56 Kearsarge Mountain Road, Warner, NH 03278 

Map/Lot: Map 31, Lot 46-1 

District: R-1  

Description: To periodically and seasonally, from Spring thru Fall, conduct the sale of 

antiques and home furnishings.   

 

 

 

 

Written comments will be made a part of the record of the meeting and must be received by 12:00 PM noon 

on the day of the meeting. Mail to: Town of Warner, Zoning Board of Adjustment, P.O. Box 265, Warner, 

NH  03278, or, E-mail: landuse@warner.nh.us 
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